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Death Investigation 
 

On Monday, April 8, 2024 at approximately 9:00 P.M., Monterey Police Officers 
and Monterey Fire Department personnel responded to the Marriott Hotel, 350 
Calle Principal for a report of a female “dangling” from a balcony on the fifth floor.  
 
When Monterey officers arrived they located the female unresponsive and having 
suffered major injuries on the Pacific Street sidewalk.  Monterey Officers 
immediately started CPR and continued life saving efforts for several minutes 
until they were relieved by Monterey Fire personnel. 
 
The female was transported to the Natividad Medical Center and ultimately 
succumbed to her injuries.  
 
Monterey Detectives responded to the scene to conduct an in-depth death 
investigation.  The investigation is still very preliminary, but it does not appear  
there was foul play involved.  
 
Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to contact 
Detective Sergeant Greg Galin (831) 646-3872, or to remain anonymous call 
(831) 646-3840. 
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CONTACT: Jake Pinkas, Lieutenant 
PHONE: 831-646-3816 
EMAIL: pinkas@monterey.org 

 


